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1. New Tax Law Eases Loss Limitations for Katrina Victims
The Internal Revenue Service has advised taxpayers who suffered casualty or theft losses as a result of Hurricane Katrina about a recent change to the tax law. A new provision lifts certain loss limitations for Hurricane Katrina victims.
Ordinarily, to figure a deduction for a personal casualty or theft loss, you must reduce the loss by $100 and also reduce the total of your casualty and theft losses by 10 percent of your adjusted gross income. Only the excess over these $100 and 10 percent limits is deductible. The new law removes these limits for Hurricane Katrina losses, so that the entire amount is deductible. 
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2. Tax Favored Treatment for Early Distributions from IRAs and other Retirement Plans for Victims of Hurricane Katrina

On Oct. 17, the Internal Revenue Service advised taxpayers who suffered losses as a result of Hurricane Katrina to be aware of recent changes in the tax law that may be beneficial if they have funds in certain retirement plans. The new law provides for tax-favored withdrawals, recontributions, and loans. 
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3. New Tool for Private Foundations Available

The Internal Revenue Service has launched a new Web-based information tool that will help private foundations comply with federal tax rules and requirements that occur throughout the life cycle of their organization.  
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4. Recent Technical Guidance 
Notice 2005-71, "Weighted Average Interest Rates Update," contains the corporate bond weighted average interest rate update for purposes of the § 412(b)(5)(B)(ii)(II) and the interest rate on 30-year Treasury securities under § 417(e)(3)(A)(ii)(II) for plan years beginning in October 2005. 

Notice 2005-79 advises taxpayers to continue paying the federal excise tax on telecommunication. Collectors should continue to file returns, collect, and pay over the tax.  

Notice 2005-80 provides guidance on certain excise tax provisions in the Internal Revenue Code added by the Energy Policy Act of 2005 and the Safe, Accountable, Flexible , Efficient Transportation Equity Act. The Notice provides additional guidance relating to mechanical dye injection of diesel fuel and kerosene.  

Revenue Ruling 2005-71 provides the various prescribed interest rates for November 2005. 
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For more information on Federal Taxes please visit the IRS.gov Home Page
Thank you for subscribing to the Digital Dispatch, an IRS e-mail service.

If you are a Tax Professional and have a specific concern about your tax situation, call the IRS Practitioner Priority Service 1-866-860-4259.

If you know someone who might want to subscribe to this mailing list, please forward this message to them and they go to the Subscription page on the IRS Web site to subscribe.
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